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Dear BCCSC members:

Well, it’s been awhile...hope you are all staying well.  So much has changed, 
dog shows and bounces cancelled for our safety.  Many of us looking forward to 
getting some of what we loved back, and to a dog show we went!  Our Shaggy 
Rag Newsletter has been about showcasing our Beardies and the Specialty.  We 
had beautiful weather, got to visit with friends we hadn’t seen in a very long time.  
Beardies came from near and far.  We missed a few of you that didn’t get to attend 
but look forward to seeing you soon. 
 
Kirsten, our Show Chair did a wonderful job with all of her committees and ran a 
great show along with her mom, Margie. Their hospitality after our shows were just 
wonderul, where everyone got to kick back and just enjoy each other.  The board 
wishes to thank all those committee persons that helped put the show on.  Thank 
you all so much!  It takes a village, as you all know!

WE were honored to have Kirsten’s son making us all dinner on Saturday night...so 
delcious!  Thanks, Chris!  During our dinner, Kirsten lead us in a moment of silence 
for one of  our own that we lost, a founding members, Jim Desmond.  Anyone who 
has met Jim, knows what a special man he was.  Our hearts and prayers go out 
to Carole. We are thinking of you and please let any one of us know if you need 
anything.

No Year in Review, I’m sorry to say, this newsletter.  WE know how much everyone 
loves those pictures.  We are hoping to get another herding fun day scheduled and 
we really miss seeing many of you that come to events.  Hoping that in December 
we get to revisit our favorite restaurant and gathering in Pasadena with many of you 
attending.  Hope you can make it! We will announce the date as soon as we can. 

We would love to do an event down south, to gather more of you together...we just 
don’t know where to go.  So please reach out if you have a lovely park by you. A 
must for scheduling an event at a park  is that we ALL must watch our dogs.  Having 
a fenced area is also a plus.  Please reach out to any one of us on the board.  We 
look forward to hearing from you!

As always, Warm regards,

Susann and my Bodacious Beardies aka the Swiffer 3
Vice President, BCCSC



***All photos are copyright protected.  

No articles or pictures in the Shaggy Rag may be reproduced without written 
permission.  

Contact the editor with any questions

*Advertisements and statements in this newsletter are not necessarily endorsed 
by the Editor of the BCCSC.

*We’ve done our best to name people and dogs and there may be errors and/or omissions. If there are any, we 
apologize in advance.
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The Beardie Board Room 

A friendly reminder that our annual dues is now due and payable 
during the month of October.  We will send an eblast in Sep-
tember and the forms are available on the website for those that 
want them before we send out the reminder.  
 
If paid after October 31, your dues is then considered deliquent 
starting November 1.  If paid after November 1, please add $10.00 
to your membership renewal.

Thanks so much for all of you that do pay on time. 
 
Remember, you can always use Zelle to send our treasurer the 
fee.  Super easy!
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MY NASH METROPOLITAN    

NAMED AFTER MY FAVORITE CAR, 
NASH REALLY RAISED THE BAR;

BOUGHT OVER 13 YEARS AGO TO 
MEND MY BROKEN HEART, 
HE STEPPED UP TO THE JOB FROM 
THE START;

NASH ENJOYED HERDING AND 
THERAPY WORK TO PLEASE, 
BUT HIS FAVORITE ACTIVITY WAS 
JUMPING OUT OF TREES;

MELTING HEARtS OF WHOMEVER 
HE MET, HE’S A SWEET BOY THAT I WILL NEVER FORGET.  

RIP MY DANNY BOY - (by sandy dubin)

MEMORIAL

Emerald 4 years old, Tootsie 1 year old and Sapphire 11 1/2 years old. 
Tootsie is our home-bred girl out of Emerald and quite a character.   Love my girls!

Susann Brody 

CELEBRATING
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Quartzfire Ever-Present Force

Sire: Everett - GCHB MBISS RBIS McCrystal Forever Timeless
Dam: Truffles - GCH Spindrift Loves Truffle Kisses, CGC

Newton is: Proud, smart, 
happy, independent, strong, 
mischievous, funny, cuddly, 

loves to play, takes charge, 
well-socialized just to 

name a few things about 
this precious boy!

bred by Lisa Depies

Newton


